
Apri114, 1989 

R)'szard Gajewski, DJrec:tor 
Division of Advanced EnerJY Project~ 
Oftice of Bade Bnerzy Sciences. BR·16 
Department of Bnergy 
Wuhinaton DC 20545 

Dear Dr. Gejew&ki: 

~ 1 told you in our last diJcuNion. I have considered the possibility of wltbdr.wfna the proponl 
submitted to you lut fall reprciing exploratory research on our novel CODeept of an alternative fusion 
enerJY ~. While this project seemed to ua to be at too early a stage for deftlopmmt to qualify for 
funding by DOE for teehnology development, and involved a hiah degree ol risk, there wa• dearly an 
indication of a high potential payoff. Tbete considerations obviously led Ul to apply for fundins UDder 
the auspices of your initiative (d. Prosram Description Bulletin. ~t of BMr&Y, Office of Batie 
Bnergy Sdences. Division of Ad~ed Energy Projeets. page 3). 

Becauae of the long delays that have ocC\IlTed (du~ to the review ptoee11 aDd due to the 
nesotiations of the unusual dttUIIlltances that arose in that process), l muat tel17W that we have 
accomplished mott of the preliminary work propoNd to )")U. I am therefore obllpted to instruct the 
University of Utah to withdraw the proposal. 

We intmd now to besin a major research elfort in new direetioJU which will lead to a more 
complete undentancling of the reactions involved in the ~· This new elton is quire broad in scope, 
and we will be seeking annual funding levels of approximately S2.5 million. We would of CO\IIM like to 
know if we might submit a new proponl to you for eomideration. 

te: 
Dr. James Brophy 
Dr. Hugo R011i 

Depart..eat ol ClaeiUtl')' 

Henry E)'f'inl HuiJdina 
Sd lAke Uty. Utah 84fl2 
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